
 

 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Two Storey Modular Building  
 
Addendum to Ecology Assessment (Phase 1 Habitat 
Survey) 
 
This addendum has been produced to support the above Ecology Statement (Phase 1 Habitat 
Survey) that was produced in 2021 following a site walkdown of the proposed location for the 
replacement Calder Hall Site Emergency Assembly Point (SEAP) Project following the 
intended demolition of the former Calder Hall Management Centre to support the SIXEP 
Contingency Project (SCP).  
This is to confirm that the findings of the above report are still valid, noting that since the report 
was written, the trees and vegetation in the area have been successfully cleared/removed.  

This note has been prepared by a Sellafield Ltd Environmental Specialist.  

12 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


